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Comments: I think the blanket disapproval until review is harsh, unnecessary, and shortsighted. Climbers are low

impact users, and climbing anchors are not unsightly. Additionally, the practice of 'it's closed until we re approve

it' is far too often left unfinished, creating defacto permanent closures. These are improper closures as a result of

bureaucracy. Instead, leave everything as it is. If reviews need to be done, perform the review FIRST, then make

a change after.


